
June 17, 2025 

Regarding Docket #20250029-GU DOC UMENT.N0. 05229-2025 

I am writing to let you know I am totally against the proposed rate increase to take effect in January 
2026 requested by TECO. It is a large increase that will increase the monthly bill for gas, especially 
during the cold weather season and that will make it really tough for seniors on fixed incomes. 
I know that they have to build additional facilities due to so many people moving to Florida but that 
also means a much larger customer base that will provide them with a massive increase in profits 
generated by all those additional customers as they pay their bills every month. In time that will more 
than make up for the expense of building those additional facilities to service them. 

Please reject their request for this large and unfair increase in rates. Many people are really hurting 
right now financially and we need some relief and some fairness to the public in making these 
decisions. 

Thank You, 
Judith Festa 1363 Fort Lawn Loop, The Villages, Fl. 32162 
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Ms. Judith A. Festa 
1363 Fort Lawn Loop 
The Villages FL 321 62-8740 
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